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Subject Request: Extension of public comment period

Dear Committee,

Please extend the public comment period. As a professional working in the
computer industry since 1992, I am concerned that insufficient analysis
has been done on the costs, and that more time would allow for comment
gathering from the wider technical community, rather than e.g.: just those
largehborporations arguing for their own protection.

sincerely,
-Jon Slenk..
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